
 

 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 

TO: William T. Lichter, Village Manager 

 

FROM: David A. Hulseberg, AICP, Director of Community Development 

 

DATE: April 25, 2005 

 

SUBJECT: FRENCH MARKET HOLD HARMLESS, INDEMNIFICATION 

AND INSURANCE AGREEMENT 

 

As a result of the French Market changing locations in the Downtown from 109-115 W. 

St. Charles Road to the newly constructed Hammerschmidt Parking Lot at 115 E. St. 

Charles Road, staff recommends that the Village President and Village Clerk sign the 

attached Hold Harmless, Indemnification and Insurance Agreement.   

 

This Agreement has been approved and reviewed by Village Counsel and replaces the 

previous agreement. 

 

Should you have any questions pertaining to this matter, please feel free to contact me.  

 

DAH/jd 
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